
 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian,  

 

Waynesville Athletics along with Dayton Sports Medicine Institute will be hosting physicals for school 

athletes on May 8, 2018.  

3pm-5pm for Students CURRENTLY in grades 9-11  

5pm-7pm for Students CURRENTLY in grades 6-8 

Cost of the physical will be $15. Cash or Check only. Please make checks payable to WHS. 

(Cost increase this year is to make improvements in the Athletic Training Room) 

 

If you need to make arrangements due to work schedules/ games or if you have questions please email 

Courtney.powell@ketteringhealth.org 

Each student must have an account on Final Forms and have the physical packet printed and signed 

before they will be allowed to go through the physical process. 

www.waynelocal-oh.finalforms.com 

 Instructions for Final Forms is on the following pages.  

 

Thank you,  

Courtney Powell AT, ATC 

Athletic Trainer 

 

 

 

mailto:Courtney.powell@ketteringhealth.org
http://www.waynelocal-oh.finalforms.com/


Creating a NEW account on Final Forms  

www.waynelocal-oh.finalforms.com 

 Create New Parent Account  

 

 

 You will receive an email to verify your account, please click the link and set a password. Check 

your junk/spam folder if it is not in your inbox.  

 You will register your student/s for the 2018-2019 school year 

 

http://www.waynelocal-oh.finalforms.com/


 

Choose the sports that they may participate in, if 

they are unsure just pick any that they are 

interested in.  

 

  

 

 

 

 Please click on all and fill out the information on the 17 

different tabs under “Forms”, once a form is highlighted 

green it is complete.   

 The last tab is where you PRINT the physical form that 

your child will need to bring to physicals. The physician 

needs to sign the form for the physical to be valid and 

updated.  

Once the parent has completed the forms, the student will 

receive an email to verify their account and complete their 

forms. The students must complete this prior to the start of 

their sport.  

 

 

If you already have a Final Forms account  

 You will login and make any changes/updates to your student’s information by clicking the 

button for 2018-2019 school year.  

 Once you have updated and signed forms for 2018-2019 you will PRINT the physical form that 

your child will need to bring to physicals. The physician needs to sign the form for the physical to 

be valid and updated. 

 


